
   

REPORT ON THE MEMBERSHIP  

 

Dr. Michael Clift writes:  

 

At the time of writing, mid-September, we have 221 members of which 36 are overseas. 

Forty new members joined us in 1987 and 11 of these are overseas. Almost exactly one half 

from the United Kingdom and from abroad have paid a subscription this year, although a few 

have paid for more than one year and have been sent a membership card dated accordingly. 

 

As already stated we shall not, for the time being, remove the names of those who have not 

paid this year, but we hope this will remind them, as after this the mailing list may have to be 

judiciously pruned. Those whose memories are jogged by this announcement are reminded 

that subs become due on January 1st, so it would be a good idea to include 1988 as well, for 

otherwise your card will expire in little more than three months 

 

 

FORTHCOMING TALKS ON THE SHROUD 

 

Friday October 16. Anna Hulbert, "The Templecombe Panel Painting and the Shroud", 

British Society for the Turin Shroud, the Foreign Press Association, 11 Carlton House 

Terrace, London SW1, 7.30 pm. 

 

Thursday November 5, Dr. Michael Clift "The Turin Shroud", Probus Club, Broadwell 

Village Hall (near Stow-in-the-Wold), 10.30 am. 

 

Thursday December 10, Dr. Michael Clift, "The Turin Shroud", the Townswomen's Guild, 

Main Hall, Hucclecote Community Centre, Gloucester, 8 pm. 

 

Tuesday January 26, Dr. Michael Clift, "The Turin Shroud", Conservative Ladies, St. 

Andrews Church Hall, Churchdown, 2.30 pm 

 

Monday February 1, 1988, Rev. Mark Bishop "The Turin Shroud", Eccleshill United 

Reformed Church Fellowship, Victoria Road, Eccleshill, Bradford 2, 7,30 pm. 

 

Tuesday March 8, 1988 Rev. Mark Bishop, "The Turin Shroud", Thorpe Edge St. John's 

Women's Fellowship, Idlethorpe Way, Thorpe Edge, Bradford, 7.30 pm. 

 

 


